
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 

 

Welcome to November! For a month that has 30 days, there are well over 30 Major Saint Anthony Events in it! 

 

Let me begin by saying that November is the month that we pause and say THANKS for so many Blessings that God has 

given to all of us. We thank our Families, Parents and Grandparents for the gift of life, a life that is rooted in love and 

faith for one another. We thank our Faculty and Staff for their presence here and dedication to every child in their 

care, they not only instruct but they also serve as role models for our youth. We thank our coaches for their 

willingness to not only teach the game but also for their role in Sportsmanship throughout the season on and off the 

court and fields. We thank our Benefactors and Board members whose generous hearts allow us to keep the mission 

of Saint Anthony’s High School in focus. We thank the Student Body who brings energy, passion, joy and struggles to 

us every day. Their spirit enlivens the halls of Saint Anthony’s. As I have said repeatedly, this entire recipe allows us all 

to be so successful in living out the Mission of the Gospel in a Catholic High School Today. 

 

November here at school promises to be very busy in every possible way. Spiritually we will celebrate the Feast of All 

Saints, the Friar Alumni All Souls Liturgy, Franciscan Gratitude Week and continue with our retreat programs. 

Academically we are nearing the end of the First Quarter with Report Cards and Parent/Teacher Interviews. Socially 

the Mothers Guild Craft Fair and many Alumni Reunions will highlight the month. Athletically, the Fall season has been 

so successful and now a new Winter Season will soon start with many of our seniors signing letters of Intent for their 

College Futures and we will induct new members into our Athletic Hall of Fame. Drama will fill the month with our Fall 

Play and Fall Musical Concert entertaining all of us. On the Admission front, the TACHS exam, Friar for a Day and Tours 

every week allow us to prepare for the Class of 2026. Finally yet ever so importantly, our Thanksgiving Food Drive and 

celebration of Veterans Day will once again provide us with the opportunity to serve others and remember those men 

and women who gave so much for us to live in this great land. 

 

It has been a great and most rewarding First Quarter; the school continues to provide excellence in so many ways to 

all of us. I am most thankful for all of you in my life and ministry here; please know that I am always amazed with all 

that goes on here each day. Saint Anthony’s is a place where the Gospel comes alive. Be certain that as I eat my Turkey 

and lots of Stuffing this Thanksgiving Day I will pause and pray for you and your families, then I will Thank God for 

allowing me to serve here as Principal. God Bless, Happy Thanksgiving and Remember Brother Loves ya!!! 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 

 


